
REQUEST FOR APPLICATION (RFA) 

ILLINOIS MEDICAID PREVENTIVE CARE AND EDUCATION ORGANIZATION 

(MPCEO) 

 

STATE OF ILLINOIS 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTHCARE AND FAMILY SERVICES 

 

DATE: April 1, 2024 

The Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services (HFS) is issuing a Request for 

Applications (RFA) to solicit applications from interested providers to operate a Medicaid 

Preventive Care and Education Organization (MPCEO).  

 

HFS is tasked by state law with the establishment and implementation of a Managed Primary 

Care Demonstration Project outlined in Section 12-4.56 in Public Act 102-0699. The goal of the 

project is to increase ownership of Medicaid enrollees in their health and well-being through 

greater healthcare knowledge; increased access and utilization of preventive care services; and 

increased engagement with their Primary Care Providers (PCPs), other health care providers, and 

health plans. 

  

An awardee cannot be a Managed Care Company contracted with the Department during the 

term of the contract to be awarded.  

 

The initial award period will run through June 30, 2026. Additional award years are subject to 

appropriation. 

 

Timeline, submission requirements and other details are available in the Request for Application. 
 

https://hfs.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/hfs/sitecollectiondocuments/ilmpceorfa.pdf

